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Winston

Winston recently got moved to an upgraded
enclosure with a large in-ground pond. Winston has
been at the center for 4 years now. He came to us
from Stapps Circle S ranch which was a cub petting
facility in Greensburg, Indiana. He is a very
energetic young tiger and will readily come up to the
front of his enclosure to visit guests.

Evening Roar
Don't miss your chance to attend the last
Evening Roar of 2019! The cool
September weather will be ideal for the
cats and guests to enjoy the evening. As
always there will be an abundance of
appetizers, hot food, soda, and alcoholic
beverages. Sign up soon as this event
does fill up quickly.

Evening Roar

Rescue
Ride
Love your
Harley? Enjoy
a ride that
makes an
impact. The
ride begins in
Mooresville,
IN on
September 15th, 2019 and the final
destination is the EFRC where you will
be given a tour of the center. Breakfast
and lunch is provided. If you want more
information please contact Bill Barnes at
317-223-9072

Featured Keeper: Christina
Miller

https://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org/evening_roar.html


Christina has been a keeper at the EFRC for
nearly 6 years. She started her big cat journey as
an intern at Wildcat Sanctuary in Minnesota. She
is recently married to her high school best friend
as of September 2018, Marshall. They have a
full house at home including 2 cats, 2 dogs, 2
aquatic turtles, and 1 bearded dragon.

Christina is a very bubbly keeper who always
has a positive outlook on every situation. She is
always willing to go the extra mile and do tasks
others are unwilling to do. She is not only a co-worker but a good friend to all the keepers
and volunteers. She has taken on the role of training new interns and staff members in
addition to her everyday keeper tasks. She also has the very important job of spreading fly
predators around the facility to keep the fly population low.

Pictured with Christina is her favorite cat at the rescue center, Majae. Majae is very picky
as to which people he chooses to show affection. He immediately chose Christina as one of
his favorites which solidified the bond between them. Guests can often see him hissing and
growling at the other keepers; when Christina approaches he shifts his mood entirely,
rubbing on the fence and begging for attention.

Cera
Cera arrived at the

EFRC in August
2012 with ten

other cats. She
was surrendered

by a veterinarian named Dr. Shepard
who ran his own rescue. He developed

back problems and was no longer able to
maintain his facility. Cera is a very sweet

lion who loves attention and comes to
her keepers when called. If you're lucky,

you can sometimes catch her rolling on
her back playing (what we call) patty

cake.
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